
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

                

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Nursery Newsletter 

Look out for our next newsletter in January 
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Thank you to everyone for supporting our Christmas Fair. 

The total raised so far is £650. 

 

Children’s crafts are still available 

Please see a member of staff if interested.            

 
 

Dates for Your Diary 

 
Wednesday 11th December – 9.50am is Primary 1 & Preschool nursery 

Nativity Dress Rehearsal. Can all morning preschool children arrive at 

the nursery for 9.30am.  

Wednesday 11th December - 2:30pm - Primary 1 & Preschool Nursery 

Children Nativity (Entrance is free & there is space for 2 guests per 

child) Can all morning preschool children arrive at the nursery for  

2.10pm. 

Wednesday 12th December- Christmas jumper or Christmas t-shirt day. 

We are raising money for Save the Children. 

Wednesday 12th December- Raffle will be drawn. 

Tuesday 17th December – 12:15am – Morning Children Nursery Nativity 

Tuesday 17th December – 2:45pm – Afternoon Children Nursery Nativity 

2 adults per child can attend. 

Thursday 19th December –  

9am – 12pm Morning Children Christmas Party will be held in the nursery. 

Christmas cooked breakfast will be served. 

Thursday 19th December- 

1.15pm-4.15pm Afternoon Christmas Party will be held in the nursery. 

Christmas lunch will be served. 
                                       

 

Children I Need 

The children looked super 

dressed in bright colours with 

their mad hair styles. 

We raised a total of 

£72.19 

 

Have lovely Christmas and a Happy 

New Year. We all return on  

Monday 6th January’20 


